
Letter from Andrada and Elena 

 

    Dear ladies from the Soroptimist International Club Slatina and the friend 

Club from aborad Soroptimist International Club Varde - Denmark, 

  We would like to send you a special message of gratitude for your incredible 

support over the years. We are deeply grateful for your involvement and all 

you have done for us and this community. 

   Every gesture of generosity and every action of yours has had a profound 

impact on our lives. Through your efforts, you have been able to bring about 

positive change and to support important causes. We admire and appreciate 

the dedication and passion you show in everything you do. 

   We are also grateful to you for encouraging us and for always receiving 

nothing but good advice from you. 

   Your support has helped us overcome obstacles and grow as a community. 

We are grateful for inspiring us to be better and make a difference in the world 

we live in. 

    Thank you from the bottom of our hearts for all your support and for being 

an inspiration to us all. We hope we can continue to work together and bring 

positive change to the lives of those around us. 

  With gratitude and appreciation, 

                                                                                                   Andrada and Elena 


